October 22,2020
COLUMBIA PORT COMMISSION 
OCTOBER MINUTES

The monthly port meeting was held at Caldwell Bank Conference Room at noon on October 22, 2020.  Members  present:	Darron Mcguffee,  Monty Adams, Jr,  Charles Hearns,  John Cooksey
			Greg Richardson Port Director
Guest included:  Monty Adams Sr, Bob Meredith, Ryan Chappell,
  representing the Caldwell Parish Industrial Board.

The Board Opened the meeting waving the reading of the minutes and bank statement.   
Mr Ryan Chappell presented a project the Port Commission on behalf of the Caldwell Industrial Board.  The above unnamed project requires the purchase of 75 acres from  Port Commission.
The commission discussed the project and agreed in principal to enter into an agreement with the company to sell the requested property.  
Charles Hearns made a motion to move forward with working with the Caldwell Parish Industrial Board to sell the necessary property to facilitate this project, motion was seconded by Monty Adams, Jr motion passed.
Commissioner requested Greg to who is farming the property to discuss how this project may impact his farming of the property. contact the current tenant.
Motion was made by Monty Adams, Jr and second by Charles Hearns to adjourned, motion passed.
